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Attention teachers, parents, guardians and family members, 
 

The Berlin Police Department is proud to announce that we will 
be hosting a Trunk – or – Treat event this Halloween. Our Dare Officers 
have seen the success of these events and would like to invite you to 
join us in our first annual Trunk – or – Treat.  

 
The event will be hosted at McGee Middle School on October 31st 

and run from 5 pm until 8:30 pm. Our Berlin Police Department Dare 
Officers will be coordinating the event. The event is free however 
donations for the Dare program will be accepted.  

 
We are looking for support from teachers, families and friends 

interested in attending and providing their “trunks” to help with this 
fun evening. If you are interested, please contact Officer Brandon 
Lagueux at Dare@Berlinpd.org by Friday Oct 23rd. 

 
Strict rules will be enforced to maintain the safety of everyone 

involved. Everyone in attendance must be wearing a face covering and 
maintain social distancing from other groups. Upon arrival, persons 
attending must stay in their vehicles and wait for permission to enter. 
Only one household group will be allowed to enter at a time and 
groups will consist of no more than six (6) people. Groups will not 
move to the next vehicle until the group in front of them has already 
left. Persons in attendance are not allowed to reach for the candy. 
Candy will be passed out by the volunteers at each car who will be 
wearing gloves.  

 
Please do not car pool, meet up with other groups or congregate 

for pictures.  
 

                                   


